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March 28, 2013 

 

To: Ellen Planer 

Fr: Ed Tolan 

Re:  Request for change in the parking ordinance 

 

 

In response to a concern from residents of Mariner Lane I am proposing the 

following addition to our parking ordinance. 

 

The following change would be in Chapter 17, Article III, Section 17-92 (a): 

 

 Mariner Lane – No parking on the north side of the street 

 from the intersection of Rt. 88 to the end of the street. Parallel 

 parking only on the south side of the street. 


